City of Lexington Electoral Board
Minutes

February 24, 2020

A meeting of the City of Lexington Electoral Board was held on February 24, 2020 in the Community
Meeting Room of Lexington City Hall. Present: Nancy Sullivan, chair; Vicki Turner, Vice Chair and Dorothy
Blackwell, Secretary.

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 a.m.
The purpose of the meeting was to reorganize the Electoral Board for 2020.
A board agreed to the appointment to the following positions:

Chair Nancy Sullivan

Vice Chair  Vicki Turner

Secretary Dorothy Blackwell

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary






